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1) Do I need to collect the money? 
No! Simply ask your family, friends, neighbors, etc. to support you by donating online. If 
they do decide to give by check, encourage them to mail it in to New Life Solutions (1910 
East Bay Drive, Largo, FL 33771). If they give you cash, you can record that on your cash log.

2) Are donations tax-deductible? 
Yes! New Life Solutions, Inc. is recognized as tax-exempt under section 501(c)(3) of the 
Internal Revenue Code. Your donations to Walk For Life are tax-deductible to the fullest 
extent allowed by law.

3) To whom should checks be written? 
Checks can be made payable to “Walk For Life” and mailed to: New Life Solutions, 1910 
East Bay Drive, Largo, FL 33771. In order for donations to be credited to your fundraising 
total, please have the supporter write your name in the memo line.

4) What do the funds support? 
Funds raised through Walk For Life directly support New Life Solutions’ family of 
ministries. This includes A Woman’s Place Medical Clinic, More2Life, and Passages of 
Hope. The mission of New Life Solutions is to protect the unborn, share the Gospel, and 
transform our communities - one life at a time.

5) What is the fundraising deadline for rewards? 
The deadline to raise funds that count towards prizes is Friday, May 10, 2024. Due to 
supply chain issues, any donations turned in after this date cannot be counted towards 
reward levels. Note that self-sponsorship donations are unable to be counted toward the 
Life Saver Luncheon Cruise due to tax  laws, and will be subtracted from your total for that 
level.

6) Can I walk at any location? 
Yes! Visit https://newlifesolutions.org/walk-locations to see all locations and dates. If you 
cannot join us on May 4 at North Shore Park,  you can join another walk at an alternative 
host site. Contact the host site with questions, and just make sure to enter in all of your 
donations online by Friday, May, 10, 2024.


